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PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED REGULATIONS FOR THE SUPERVISION OF 

PHYSICIAN ASSISTANT PRACTICE  

MINUTES 

 

December 6, 2012 

 

A public hearing of the Virginia Board of Medicine was held on Thursday, December 6, 2012, at 

8:55 a.m. at the Department of Health Professions, Perimeter Center, 9960 Mayland Drive, 

Richmond, Virginia.   

 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT:             Wayne Reynolds, DO 

      

 

STAFF PRESENT:   William L. Harp, MD, Executive Director 

Alan Heaberlin, Deputy Executive Director 

Elaine Yeatts, Senior Regulatory Analyst 

      

GUESTS PRESENT:  David Falkenstein, PA, VAPA 

Hunter Jamerson,  

 

CALL TO ORDER:   Wayne Reynolds, DO called the meeting to order.  

 

 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT ON AGENDA ITEMS 

 

Mr. Falkenstein, representing the Virginia Academy of Physician Assistants, addressed the Board 

regarding the proposed changes by offering the Academy’s support and to encourage the full 

Board of Medicine to adopt the changes as written.  

 

Mr. Jamerson, representing the Virginia Academy of Family Physicians, addressed to Board 

regarding the proposed changes by offering the Academy’s support and to recommend passage of 

the regulations.   
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ADJOURNMENT         

 

There being no more comments offered to the Board, Dr. Reynolds adjourned the meeting at 9:00 

a.m.  

 

 

 

 

__________________________________                                                                

Wayne Reynolds, DO, Chair                                

 

___________________________________  

William L. Harp, M.D., Executive Director 

 

   


